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St. Paul Child Care-Preschool Newsletter 

September 2018 
 

107 Tustin Road  Fremont, WI 54940                   Telephone:920-446-3633  

E-mail:stpaulchildcare@centurytel.net  

Director: Sandra Smith   (920-407-1191)  
Preschool Program Teacher: Nancy Bleck         School Age Teachers: Tammy Yonke   Little Learners Teacher: Nan Young   

Child Care Teachers:  Shelly Kohl, Susan McGlin, Cindy Billington, Jane Freer, Tammy Ebert,    

               Dawn Kauper, Lauren Kester & Allie Bellin 
  

 

                                               

 

Monday, September 3  Labor Day-Child Care Center Closed 

Tuesday, September 4  Weyauwega-Fremont/St. Peter Schools Begin 

Tuesday, September 4  First Day of 2018-2019 St. Paul Little Learners/Preschool/ 

School Age Programs 

 

 

St. Paul Child Care /Preschool 

           
 

Welcome to St. Paul Preschool/Child Care.  We believe that each child is a special 
creation, loved and cared for by God and deserving of our respect.  We recognize the 
importance of positive experiences early in a child’s life that will encourage optimum 
development of God-given potential. Please stop in to visit at anytime.  If you have 
any questions or concerns, stop in and see your child’s teacher or Ms Sandy or call 
Ms Sandy at 920-407-1191. 

 
 


